Bethel African Methodist Episcopal Church

P. O. Box 22, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70821

March 15, 2016

Dear Southern University Family,

Our pastor, Dr. Herman O. Kelly and the members of Bethel African Methodist Episcopal Church are planning our second annual "Southern University Day " celebration to commemorate Southern University's Founders' Day and to highlight the importance of our university.

Due to scheduling conflicts, we had to move our celebration to the second week of April. In light of the current challenges that Southern University is facing, we wanted to do something positive while we praise God for His Goodness. Our church has in its membership several Southern alumni and students.

The date that we have planned is Sunday, April 10, 2016,, 11:00 a.m.

Our address is 1358 South Boulevard. We would like to invite, the administration, faculty, staff and students. If you have any questions and to RSVP, please feel free to contact Muriel Haysbert via email or phone (225-270-7946), Tirzah Smith (225-284-0660) or Rev. Kelly (225-936-6278).

Your immediate attention is greatly appreciated. We look forward to celebrating the mighty gold and blue as we give praise to God!

Yours in Christ,

Mrs. Muriel Felder Haysbert, S.U. Class of 1977, Chairperson Mrs. Tirzah Williams Smith, S.U. Class of 1986,Co-chairperson Ms. Savanna Smith, S.U. Class of 2017, Co-Chairperson Dr. Herman O. Kelly, Jr. Pastor